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We can always 

Use help during 

Spaghetti  

Dinner 

Can you make  

Garlic bread or 

salad? 

Gather dishes & 

trays? 

Wash dishes? 

While you are  

At home….. 

Don’t forget 

to send your 

dues check to  

P.O. Box 264 

Newark, OH   43058 

THE EYE SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 
Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 
Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

 
Glasses Contact Lenses Eye Diseases 

 
GRANVILLE OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 
Granville, Ohio 43023 
Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT OFFICE 

12464 Lancaster Street 
P.O. Box 421 

Millersport, Ohio 43046 
Phone (740) 467-2525 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

Jack’s Septic, LLC 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH 43055 

 
740.366.3255 

800.395.5784 

Fax: 740.366.5728 

 
No club activities, 

Meetings, 

Events 

Until further notice 

 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT 

LAW 
 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 
 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

 

and Noodle Dinners 

are suspended 

until further 

notice 
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A NOTE FROM OUR PRESIDENT by Mike Lohrman 

I want to reach out to our members and families and just en-

courage everyone to follow all the mandates set forth to help 

contain this virus. Stay home and check off some of those 

projects you’ve been meaning to do. Help your friends and 

neighbors. For those who have lost employment, looks like 

help is on the way. If we can all do this, it shouldn’t be too 

long and we’ll all be gathered for a fantastic beirgarten at the 

club. My daughter sent this text: “Kinda starting to under-

stand why pets try to run out of the house when the door 

opens.” Love and prayers to all members and your families.   

 

Effective immediately, all non-emergency functions at the 

club has been postponed until further notice.  This includes:  

business meetings, social meetings, life members’ meetings, 

singers’ rehearsals, ladies section, rental meetings, ox roast 

meetings and all events. 

 

The club remodel project that was to begin in March is post-

poned in order to save those funds for operational expenses.  

I would like to thank the officers, trustees and committee 

chairpersons for helping me institute this process.  I am con-

fident that we will get through this enormous challenge and 

encourage everyone to help your friends and neighbors. 

 

NEWSLETTER by Deb Jackson 

For the safety of our at risk members, this will be the last 

print newsletter until the COVID-19  emergency is over.  

Please refer to the Newark Maennerchor face book page for 

updates as they occur.  Thank you for your patience and un-

derstanding.  Please be safe and pay attention to the CDC 

recommendations. 

 

 

by Ron Mai 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephen and Valerie Bradley were inducted into membership 

during the social meeting, February 26.   

 
200 Club by  Ron Mai 

The winners February 26 were #73 Steve Snow, #2 Carol Yost, 

#41 Clair Shell, #42 John Kneller, #169 Dale Grigsby, #92 

Joyce Blackstone .  A reminder:  In order to purchase and win in 

the 200 Club, you MUST BE A MEMBER IN GOOD STAND-

ING of the Newark Maennerchor.  Translation:  Your dues 

MUST BE PAID FOR 2020!  There are absolutely no exceptions 

to this!  On a high note, numbers are still available! 

 

HIGH WATER 

Whew!  That was close!  Inside the club is dry as a bone and no 

roof leaks!  The ga-

rage,      however, is 

another story... 
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